
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
Re: Year 11 Chromebook Returns 
 
As Year 11 studies come to a close, it is vital that all loaned iPads or Chromebooks 
along with the charging cables are returned prior to students leaving school, in order 
that we can carry out maintenance work and organise redistribution to those students 
in need. 
 
If your child is returning to Driffield School and Sixth Form, new arrangements can be 
made for electronic equipment which can be made available at the start of the new 
academic year. 
 
We therefore request that the loaned device and charging cables for your child are 
returned directly to Mrs Worthington in the West building by 23 June 2023. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 
Worthington on jworthington@driffieldschool.org.uk 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your help in returning these outstanding devices. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
 

 
Mrs D Dalton 
Deputy Headteacher 


